
Message from the President 
 

Welcome to our website! We are 
a group of motor home enthusiasts 
who enjoy the companionship and 
comradery of other RV'ers and are 
pleased to share information about 
ourselves and our activities. We 
usually have nine rallies a year and a 
Christmas Luncheon in December. 
And while most of rallies are in the 
north Georgia area, we do go to 
Alabama, Florida, North & South 
Carolina, and Tennessee. Click on all 
the underlined links for complete 
information about our Chapter of 
FMCA, the Georgia Mountaineers. In 
addition to the Introduction, our 
Rally Schedules are here along with 

many Newsletters. Plus we have links to some very interesting topics. 
There are three pages for you to explore, Chapter & Rally Info, Newsletters, 
& RV Parks & Links, see the left hand corner of the first page. We hope you 
will come and visit with us at one of our Rallies, so we can meet you and 
you can get to know us better. The best way to find out if a chapter is 
suited for you, is for you to visit with them. There is no obligation. All we 
ask is for you to make your own reservations with the RV park, and when 
doing so, tell them you are with the Georgia Mountaineers. After making 
your reservations, please let us know, so we can plan our activities to 
include you. Again, thank you for visiting our website. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wayne Mickey – F455154 
President Georgia Mountaineers 
Email: mickeybrenford702@gmail.com 


